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16/04/2022 

MR Joshua Mott 
- 7  Wollombi RD 
Bilgola NSW 

RE: DA2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

I think that the purposed development will be a beautiful asset to the already beautiful palm 
beach area. There is a little bit of diversity needed for people wanting to just enjoy the beach 
and have takeaway food, it will bring more people to the area which in turn will positively effect 
everyone in the community. We can't keep living in the past and not let these thoughtfully 
designed building be built. I hope to see construction starting soon and cannot wait to see what 
shops go in! 
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